
 
West Point Treatment Plant Sedimentation tanks seismic upgrade 
Project update 
June 30, 2021 

Construction is beginning on this project, and will happen entirely within the treatment plant 

area. 

Read a construction notification  about this work, and read an article in our June West Point 

Capital Projects newsletter . 

During the project, there will be increased vehicle traffic through Discovery Park to and from 

West Point Treatment Plant. Community members may notice this traffic, but since work 

activities are otherwise inside the boundaries of the treatment plant, we are not anticipating 

other impacts to the community. 

We will continue to provide updates to the community about the construction. See contacts (to 

right) and Community Outreach on this page to be in touch with us. 

 

 

https://kingcounty.gov/~/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/WP/Projects/seismic-upgrade/210430_Construction-notification.ashx?la=en
https://kingcounty.gov/~/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/WP/Projects/2106_11606L_WestptNews_150.ashx?la=en
https://kingcounty.gov/~/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/WP/Projects/2106_11606L_WestptNews_150.ashx?la=en
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/west/projects/sed-tank-seismic-upgrade.aspx#community-outreach

